
 

 

 

 
 
Please do not increase water exports from the proposed counties, one of which I live, Tuolumne County.  
Decreasing the local water supply will be devastating to our farming needed for survival and the people 
of California, as water equals life and sustainability.  If the farmers can't get the water they need to grow 
our crops, a domino effect will ensue, decreasing the supply of food needed for survival of not only our 
local people but the entire State of CA.  Additionally, if the price to the residents is increased for the 
water supplied to our residences, the residents will not be able to afford it at all.  The prices are already 
high.  The vegetation will suffer, reducing oxygen to our environment; home gardens will suffer, 
reducing self-sustainability.  Tuolumne County is one of the absolute highest hit regarding 
unemployment in the State of CA.  Our unemployment number is higher than the overall state number.  
The county residences are already in a depressed state financially, physically and emotionally. 
Please do not increase water exporting from our supply.   
 
Debra Del Grande 
debradelgrande@sbcglobal.net 
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